McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: jim stevens <toccatainc@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2014 3:39 PM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

Cc: littlefatmama@gmail.com

Subject: March 5 Public Hearing for Sound Level Variance for Matthew Luck Wedding

Just for the record, Jim and Ruth Stevens (of 288 Exchange St South) would like to give our thumbs-
up for this variance, and to congratulate our neighbors, Alicia and Matt on their upcoming wedding.




